Government of Sindh
Jinnah Postgraduate Medical Centre
Karachi-75510

TENDER CANCELLATION NOTIFICATION

With reference to Jinnah Postgraduate Medical Centre, Karachi
advertisement published in Daily “Kawish” dated 19.08.2015 and SPPRA

{(www.pprasindh.com) at serial N0.24980 has been cancelled due to non

publication of print media 02 leading news papers English and Ur

(PROF. ANISUDDIN BHATTI)
EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR
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